
ANRCI STATE REPRESENTATIVE NOMINATION FORM  
  

Nominations for 2021 ANRCI State Representatives close at 5pm EDT on Friday the 29th January 2021. If 

voting is required, the postal voting process will close on Friday 12th February.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________  

                       Western Australia, South Australia, Tasmania , Victoria , New South Wales/ACT will all have four (4) state 

representatives.( However at least one from ACT who is a member of an ACT based Club.) 

  _____________________________________________________________________________________  

  

I, ________________________________________, wish to nominate for the position of   

  

State Representative for the state of  _______________________ for the ANRCI  Committee 2021.  

  

• I am a current member of ANRCI  

• I am willing to commit to attending regular committee meetings  

• I live in the state for which I am nominating. Residential Address   

  

…………………………………………………………………………………....  

• I am a member of a local Rabbit Club. List Club   

……………………………………………………………………… 

• I wish to nominate for the following position(s).  

……………………………………………………………………….  

  

I agree to accept the nomination and carry out the appropriate duties if elected.  

  

Signed ………………………................................ Date ………………. 

  

Seconder ………………………………………………Club…………………  

   

Seconders must be members of ANRCI.   

  

Please attach a profile of yourself and your ideas for the Rabbit Fancy. This will be placed online and sent 

to members so Members can get to know you better and make their decisions when voting.  

If we receive enough nominations to fill the positions without a vote being required there will be no vote. 

If there are not enough nominations for any state the position remains open, and can be nominated for, 

until it is filled.  

  

Nominations may be posted or emailed to ANRCI Secretary. Their receipt will be acknowledged. If you do 

not receive confirmation of receipt please contact the Secretary.  


